Dino Vlahakis & Dave Loomos Pickwick Theatre 5 S. Prospect Park Ridge, IL 60068

Dear Neighbor,

As many of you know, there is a heated race for mayor here in Park Ridge on Tuesday, April 7th!

We wanted to take a few moments to tell you about Mayor Frimark and assure you that he is the right man for the job. Howard has been an active member of our community for over 38 years and has distinguished himself as a leader by moving uptown redevelopment forward, securing grants from our local government for projects like streets, roads and other projects for our community.

As many of you remember, 4 years ago some alderman in the city of Park Ridge wanted to use eminent domain to close down the Pickwick Theater. Howard Frimark as alderman at that time felt it was just not right that a city should take over a private citizen's livelihood. We need someone who will look over the city and fight for the citizens of Park Ridge.

We encourage you to call Howard if you have any questions at 847.318.1400 or to get involved in his campaign. Mayor Frimark is an honest friend we can count on to keep Park Ridge a great place to call home. Please vote for Mayor Howard Frimark on Tuesday, April 7th.

Sincerely,

Dino Vlahakis

Dave Loomos